LIQUOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES — FINAL DATE July 15, 2024

A regular meeting of the Liquor Advisory Committee was held on Monday, July 15 in the
Lower Level Conference Room of Troy City Hall, 500 West Big Beaver Road. Committee
Member David Gorcyca called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

ROLL CALL.:
PRESENT: Ann Comiskey
David Gorcyca
David Haight
Kelly Jones
Matthew Martin
ABSENT: Annalisa Bluhm

ALSO PRESENT: Lori Grigg Bluhm, City Attorney
Lynn Giorgi, Police Department Staffing and Standards
Shelby Larkin, Police Department Office Manager

Resolution to Approve Minutes of November 11, 2019 Meeting

Resolution #L.C2024-07-001
Moved by Gorcyca
Seconded by Jones

RESOLVED, That the Minutes of the November 11", 2019 meeting of the Liquor Advisory
Committee be APPROVED.

Yes: 5
No: 0
Absent: 1

Resolution #.C2024-07-002
Moved by Comiskey
Seconded by Haight

RESOLVED, That the Liquor Advisory Committee APPOINTS David Gorcyca as
Chairperson of the Liquor Advisory Committee.

Yes: 5
No: 0
Absent: 1

Resolution #LC2024-07-003
Moved by Jones
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Seconded by Haight

RESOLVED, That the Liquor Advisory Committee APPOINTS Matthew Martin as Vice
Chairperson of the Liquor Advisory Committee.

Yes: 5
No: O
Absent: 1

Resolution #L.C2024-07-004
Moved by Martin
Seconded by Jones

RESOLVED, That the Liquor Advisory Committee SCHEDULES a Special Liquor
Advisory Committee meeting for Monday, August 5, 2024, starting at 7 pm in the Lower
Level Conference Room of City Hall for the purpose of reviewing applications for the
Quota Class C liquor licenses held by the City of Troy.

Yes: 5
No: 0
Absent:1

Resolution #LC2024-070005
Moved by Martin
Seconded by Jones

RESOLVED, That the Liquor Advisory Committee directs City Administration to publicize
on its webpage that there are up to five available Quota Class C liquor licenses, and sets
the deadline for the submission of all applications for these liquor licenses on Monday,
July 31, 2024 at 4:30 pm.

City Attorney Lori Grigg Bluhm was present at the meeting, and upon her request and
with a consensus of the Committee, she presented a legal update (attached).

The meeting adjourned at 7:41 p. m
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